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Please answer the following question based on our read aloud.  The following should be included in your answer:
· 5-10 complete sentences
· A topic sentence (you can shadow the question)
· Proper capitals and punctuation
· Evidence from the story

What are 2 things that you learned about the Civil War?  

How do I get my writing to Mrs. Peck?
1. You can take a picture of your writing and send it to me as a message. 
2. You can type it out on the portfolio.
3. You can write it down and bring it to Friday’s Zoom Meeting and read it to everyone. 
4. You could make a video of you reading it on the portfolio page.

If none of these will work for you please contact me and we will figure something out!
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